
ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD 
January 10, 2005 

 
PAUL JOHNSON INC., 
 

Petitioner, 
 

v. 
 
ILLINOIS ENVIRONMENTAL 
PROTECTION AGENCY and CITY OF 
WATERMAN, ILLINOIS, 
 

Respondents. 

) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 

 
 
 
 
      PCB 05-109 
     (Water Well Setback Exception) 

 
HEARING OFFICER ORDER 

 On January 10, 2005, a telephonic status conference was held.  Respondent, City of 
Waterman, Illinois (City), did not attend.  The City was contacted later by the hearing officer and 
informed the City of the proceedings.  The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency’s (Agency) 
motion for an extension of time to file its response, filed January 3, 2005, was discussed.  The 
petitioner had no objection to the Agency’s motion.  To that end, the motion was granted to the 
extent that the Agency’s response is now due on or before January 28, 2005.  Possible hearing 
dates were likewise discussed.  Tentative hearing dates were scheduled for March 8 and 9, 2005.   

          The parties or their legal representatives are directed to participate in a telephonic status 
conference with the hearing officer on February 15, 2005, at 1:30 p.m.  The telephonic status 
conference must be initiated by the petitioner, but each party is nonetheless responsible for its 
own appearance.  At the status conference, the parties must be prepared to discuss the status of 
the above-captioned matter and their readiness for hearing.     

 IT IS SO ORDERED. 
 

 Bradley P. Halloran 
 Hearing Officer 
 Illinois Pollution Control Board 
 James R. Thompson Center, Suite 11-500 
 100 W. Randolph Street 
 Chicago, Illinois 60601 
 312.814.8917 


